
	

	
 

        Thursday 5th December 2019 

 
Year 7 trip to Opal Coast, France- Friday 28th February 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

This year our Year 7 students have an opportunity to go on a day trip to the Opal 
coast in France. This promises to be an excellent trip with a range of exciting 
cultural and educational activities, including: 

• a visit to a traditional French bakery to learn how to make croissants  

• a visit to a goat farm 

• a traditional chocolate-making at a chocolate factory 
 

The total cost for the trip is £70. This needs to be paid via School gateway. There are 
only 70 spaces so it will be on a first come first served basis. 
 
If you are unable to make payments on time, please let us know as soon as 
possible. 
 
Just as a reminder that all pupils will need a valid (in date) passport in order to travel. 

If you have any questions about the trip, please do get in touch.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Miss Douglas  
Head of Year 7 
 

 
Pupil’s name: ___________________________________Family Group: ____________________ 
 
Paid via School Gateway.   Yes               No  
 
Parent/Carer signed: ______________________________    Date: _____________________ 
 


